
HIGHER EDUCATION 
FAMILY AWARENESS DAY

Saturday 18 May 2024 
10.00am–2.30pm 

University of Suffolk

We invite you to find out more about studying a 
degree at university at our Family Awareness Day. 

This is a free event open to all students in Years 
7-9 and their families.



Higher Education Family  
Awareness Day

We understand that Higher Education seems a long 
way off, but the decisions students make at school 

may affect their choices at 16 and 18 years old. 

Our Family Awareness Day is a fantastic opportunity 
to learn more about university and to meet with 

current University of Suffolk students. During the 
event, families will take part in a fun programme of 
activities and learn more about higher education 

and student finance.

Comments from attendees at previous  
Family Awareness Days:

“Good to know about the support that is in place for students.”

“I enjoyed the opportunity to visit and found it really beneficial 
in understanding the routes to HE.”

“Very helpful and informative, especially the area of student 
finance which was previously a concern to me.”

Book a place
For further information, please email  
apteam@uos.ac.uk

https://www.uos.ac.uk/about/events/higher-education-family-awareness-day/
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